CONSUL GENERAL OF THE UNITED STATES IN GUAYAQUIL MEETS JUNTA DE BENEFICENCIA DE GUA
Monday, 05 October 2020 00:00

The Consul General of the United States in Guayaquil, Mr. Brian Quigley Jr. met Junta de
Beneficencia de Guayaquil’'s members of the Board and main officials.

For Junta, it was the occasion to thank him, as the US official representative in Guayaquil, for
the donations being sent regularly as well as for the coming of several medical missions. It was

also the occasion to talk about new opportunities that could arise so to strenghen even more the
good relationship with the United States.




